Tithes and Offerings 2025

In the spirit of generosity, gratitude, and commitment to move the work of the
Cathedral Church of St. Paul forward, I/we make this statement and pledge of
Christian Stewardship.

My/our commitment is $ per week, or $ per month, or
$_ peryear

I understand that I may adjust this pledge at any time by contacting the Interim Dean
or the Wardens at 313.831.5000 or ttrue@detroitcathedral.org.

Name: Date:
Address: City: Zip:
Phone: Email Address:

Check if you want offering envelopes (please check one of the following)
0 Weekly Envelopes 0 Monthly Envelopes
0 I would like information on Online/E-giving. (Information also available at detroitcathedral.org)

St. Paul Society

Those who choose to remember the Cathedral Church of St. Paul in their will, estate planning, or other legacy
giving plan and notify us of this intention become members of the St. Paul Society. Notification does not have to
contain your specific plan details, and we can provide you with a simple notification form to assist you.

O I/we have remembered the Cathedral Church of St. Paul in my/our will, estate planning, or other legacy giving
plan.

O Please contact me/us regarding how to include this congregation in my/our will, estate planning, or legacy

giving.

The Stewardship of God's gifts to us includes dedicating some of our lives to service. It takes a great deal of time,
talent, and treasure to operate the Cathedral Church of St. Paul. Increase your joy by becoming involved by
volunteering your time and talent.

Ministry areas of interest are below. Please check all items that apply, and you will be contacted.

O Acolytes O Outreach O Evangelism O Lectors/readers

0 Education (youth) O Altar Guild O Pastoral Care [ Office volunteer
O Children & Youth 0 Guides/Docents O Fellowship groups O Audio/Video Tech
O Ushers [0 The Breakfast O Choir/Choir School Team

O Convention Delegate O Community Events O Education (adult) O Stewardship

O Vestry (Noél Night, etc.) O Gardens & Grounds

O Other idea or interest:

The blessing of these gifts of 2025 offerings will be Sunday, October 27, at all services. While your pledge is welcome
at any time, please plan to submit it to the Cathedral Office by mail, email, through our website or phone call

(313.833.5000), beforehand, if possible.

The Vestry and Stewardship Committee, along with the Interim Dean and Clergy, and the people of the Cathedral
Community, thank you, in advance, for your careful and prayerful response to this invitation to celebrate God’s
abundance and our collective journey deeper into a life of holy generosity.

Grace and peace to you.



